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Date: 6/09/2023

SUBJECT: New Zip Code for Queen Creek and San Tan Valley Area

This Policy FYI is to inform Staff that the USPS has created a new postal code, 85144, to cover
expanding areas in Pinal County. This change will take effect July 1, 2023 with a year-long delivery
grace period extending until July 1, 2024. The affected areas will include parts of Queen Creek and
San Tan Valley that currently use an 85142 zip code in Pinal County. Addresses in Maricopa
County will retain the 85142 zip code. Cases assigned in Pinal County and the East Valley offices
may be impacted by this change. The new zip code has been added to the COOB screen in
ATLAS.

The new 85144 zip code will comprise the area south of Empire Boulevard, west of Gary Road, and
north of Arizona Farms Road. See map below:

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail.


